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The Community Opportunity Alliance applauds the Senate Banking Committee for 
advancing the bipartisan ROAD to Housing Act, the most ambitious federal housing 
proposal we've seen in decades. As it moves to the full Senate, we’re encouraged by its 
potential to expand access, preserve affordability, and address critical supply 
challenges. Also, we urge continued focus on empowering local communities, especially 
trusted organizations and workforce partners, to lead implementation. From 
preservation to new construction, housing investments must also support the people 
and infrastructure that keep residents stably housed. We look forward to helping shape 
a bill that strengthens both homes and the communities around them. 


